
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 18/05/18 

This Week... 
  
We have been doing our SATs 
tests! The children were fantastic 
ALL WEEK...they have been a credit 
to you as their parents and to Lea 
Endowed with their concentration 
and resilience.  I am so proud of 
them all! 

This week we have also celebrated 
the upcoming Royal Wedding by 
running a ‘Monarchy Mile”, having 
a whole school Royal picnic and 
through some Art work. We have 
also enjoyed a well-deserved in-
class celebration!  

Next Week... 
Passport to Safer Cycling 

 
The children will be completing ‘Passport to Safer Cycling’ next week in school.  
I am sure you will agree that this is an essential life skill that the children need. 
 
We have been completed Module One (The Workbook) in school; Modules Two 
and Three will be next week.  If you still haven’t signed and returned the consent 
form please could you send this to school on Monday.  Thank you. 
 
The children will need: a bike in good road-worthy working order, a safety 
helmet (no BMX style helmets) and a waterproof coat in case of wet weather.  
They may also bring suitable ‘sport shoes’ to wear.  
 
Additionally next week, we will be completing some writing activities in class. 
On Thursday we will be visited in Class 5 by Magistrates who will talk to the 
children about their role and demonstrate the BRITISH VALUE ‘Rule of Law’ 
interactively through a mock trial.  This should prove to be a very exciting and 
worthwhile morning.  

     Special News! 

Curriculum and Christian Value of Courage : 

Presented to ALL Y6 children! 

Important Date 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 
 w/b 21st May Passport to Safer Cycling this week 
 25th May – we break up for the half term holiday.  
 Monday 11th June – School re-opens @ 8:55am. 
 Thursday 14th June – Class Photos 
 Friday 15th June – M&M productions to perform ‘Oliver’ – more information to follow 
 Monday18th June – Father’s Day ‘Cake and a Cuppa’ afternoon -KS2 dads are welcome between 2:15 and 2:45pm 

 Friday 29th June - Non-uniform day in exchange for prizes for the tombola stall at our PTA TABLE TOP SALE 

 Wed 4th July 3:30pm-5pm PTA Table Top Sale  
 Provisional date for SPORTS DAY – Thursday 5th July @ 1pm 
 Tuesday 10th July – SATs results returned to school 
 Thursday 12th July @ 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 
 Thursday 19th July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
 Friday 20th July @ 2pm School Closes for Summer 

Don’t Forget! 
 Picture News is now available on our School Website!  Please share this with your child each week to enhance 

their knowledge and understanding of the world around us. 
Multi-Cultural Experiences  - If you are out and about enjoying or experiencing other cultures during the half term break, please send 
in any photos so we can learn from them too! Thank you.                                                  



 

 


